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Mr President,

While there have been encouraging developments in the United States since the last UPR review, including in decisions of the Supreme Court with respect to exclusions under the death penalty, we remain concerned at the lack of full Treaty-level protection for a number of specific and vulnerable groups in society.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In that light,
 
New Zealand recommends that the United States impose a moratorium on executions with a view to abolishing the death penalty for federal offences.  

The United States has signed but has yet to ratify a number of human rights treaties that form the basis of the core international protection framework.  In particular, New Zealand recommends that the United States urgently move to ratify the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities, the Convention on the Rights of the Child, and the Convention for the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Women.

With respect to international impunity and accountability, New Zealand recommends that the United States ratify the Rome Statute on the International Criminal Court. 

Thank you Mr President
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